November 2, 2009



P.O. Box 300039 Jamaica Plain, MA 02130 Office: 617. 427. 9801 Hotline: 617.522.3417 www.elizabethstonehouse.org

Mr. Robert H. Loeffler, Treasurer Charitable Foundation of the Energy Bar Association 1990 M Street, N.W., Suite 350 Washington, DC 20036

Dear Mr. Loeffler:

Thank you for forwarding the check for \$15,000 to the Elizabeth Stone House in support of our efforts to install Energy Star windows in our facility. We have been told unofficially by the City of Boston that we will also be receiving city funds to complete the project. As soon as we receive formal notification and complete the contract required by the city, we expect to begin installation. Please convey our gratitude to the board.

Sincerely,

James May, Coordinator

Funder Relations

JM/1